VERNDALE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Independent School District No. 8§18, Wadena County
VERNDALE, MINNESOTA 56481-3000

~Mission Statement”
The mission of the Verndale Public School District is to provide a safe environment where students are prepared for
an ever-changing world through educational excellence.

To:  Superintendent Eric Koep and Bertha-Hewitt School Board
From: Paul Brownlow, Superintendent

Date: February 1, 2018

Re:  Bertha-Hewitt-Verndale Shared Programs

The Vermndale School District would like to continue the shared service programs at the same level
in agriculture and Spanish for 2018-2019 school year. This letter serves as notice that the Verndale
School is considering possible changes to the shared services program for art. At this time, we do
not have a final plan, but we do anticipate adding more art class opportunities for our students. Our
hope is to have this final decision made in March. In response, please let me know how many
additional hours of art Verndale could purchase from Bertha-Hewitt.

The Verndale School appreciates the continued collaboration between the two school districts. It
has been a strong relationship for the last several years and has had a positive impact on our
student programs. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

___Sincerely,

“"“?M}Z R

Paul Brownlow
Superintendent



